TOWN OF JACKSON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PRELIMINARY BUDGET 2018

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Preliminary Budget of the Town of Jackson for the fiscal
year beginning January 1, 2018, including general town, highway & fire protection district funds, has
been completed and filed in the office of the Town Clerk of the Town of Jackson, 648 Skellie Road,
where it is available for inspection by any interested persons during regular office hours.

The Town Board of the Town of Jackson shall hold a public hearing (prior to the regular
monthly meeting) on said Preliminary Budget on Wednesday, November 8, 2017 at 8:00 pm at the
Town Hall, showing such changes, alteration and revisions as shall have been made therein by the Town
Board of the Town of Jackson. This hearing will be held after the public hearing for Local Law #3 of
2017. At such hearing, any person may be heard in favor of or against the Preliminary Budget as
compiled or for or against any item therein contained.

The following are proposed 2018 salaries of the Elected Town Officers of the Town of Jackson:

Supervisor $2,300.00
Councilman (4) each $600.00
Superintendent of Highways $44,694.00
Town Justice $7,830.00
Assessor — Chair $7,030.00
Assessor (2) each $3,803.00
Town Clerk/Tax Collector $13,700.00

The following are proposed contracts for 2018 Fire Protection Districts:
Cambridge Volunteer Fire Department $30,322.00

Easton Volunteer Fire Department $3,150.00
Salem Volunteer Fire Department $16,000.00
Shushan Volunteer Fire Department $51,000.00

Submitted by,
Tammy Skellie-Gilbert, RMC
Jackson Town Clerk



